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DO YOU HAVE 10 MINUTES TO SHAPE THE FUTURE?

Our Strategy 2020-2024 is nearing its planned conclusion and work has begun on our
next strategic plan.

Developing the new strategic plan means we can consider our opportunities and
challenges, and make sure our priorities are still relevant to our future operating
environment.

We need our most valuable asset, you, to have your say.

Independent research company, Metrix Consulting, is conducting an anonymous
survey on our behalf.

The survey will take about ten minutes to complete.
All data collected is confidential and you will remain completely anonymous.

This data will not be used for any purpose other than to help us develop the new
strategic plan.

So please, click on this link and be part of DFES future.

For more information, please contact Karen Jordan, Strategic Coordinator on
governance@dfes.wa.gov.au.
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